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Prayer Requests July 2011
Dear friends,

Greetings to all our brothers and sisters in UK. Once again we thank you so much for your prayers and support, and send you some current prayer requests.
Just a snippet of news: as you know our meetings midweek are held in people’s homes. At the moment, we are in the middle of the football Americas Cup so we have decided to hold our meetings to coincide with the games, watch them on TV then have our bible study and prayer. It’s good to come together in this way!
Family

1. Please pray for our daughter Daniela (15) who had an accident several weeks ago. She was knocked down by a car on a zebra crossing. She has had concussion and some minor injuries, and is getting better. Pray that there will be no lasting ill-effects.
2. We ask you to pray too for my wife, who was miraculously delivered from two serious health problems some years ago. These two episodes have meant that she is on long-term medication and has not been well recently.  
3. Please pray for our son Luis, currently studying Law. The global crisis has meant that the family has had to take on long-term debt to pay for his course. Although we trust that the Lord will provide, the current situation is very worrying and we would appreciate your prayers.

Ministry in Viña, Concón and Olmué


1. Pray for the youth group at St Andrews. Many are university students and, because of the crisis, have been demonstrating against the current system. (Extortionate loans, lack of jobs, quality of university education) Some students are questioning their faith and have begun to look for human and political solutions; although the church is making sure they are encouraged and loved.
2. We would appreciate prayer too for at least six of our folk who have had operations recently. Our health system means that it is very expensive to pay for them, and this has an effect on our church income. Of course, the health of the congregation is the most important thing, but we would ask you to pray for wisdom as we teach and learn about Christian stewardship and giving.

3. This winter has been very cold so far. Many people in the congregations (including myself) have had debilitating flu and colds. Please pray our our health.
Warm greetings in Christ

Juan Carlos
Juan Carlos Chamorro Vergara
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Email: jcchamorro@iach.cl
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